
To: Select Board	  
From: Board of Health 
Date: February 5, 2025 
RE: Pole replacement in front of 224 Avery Brook Rd 

At our meeting on January 28, 2025, we voted to support the request that the transmitters 
planned for the new poles in front of 224 Avery Brook Rd be replaced by fiber optic cable and 
that National Grid’s fiber optic cable connect to the house to record the data from the electrical 
meter. This passed by a 2-0 vote.


